
LD 1416
Destroys Maine’s Uniform Building and Energy Code  

LD 1416 eviscerates Maine’s Uniform Building and 
Energy Code by making it voluntary for over 400 cities 
and towns with less than 4,000 population (in red).  
Maine will become one of only 10 states in the U.S. 
without a uniform statewide code.  Maine people in 
smaller towns won’t be protected from buying new 
homes that waste energy.  


